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Column One 

 

MESSAGE FROM 

YOUR PRESIDENT(S) 

We welcome Rande Farrow as the 

Club’s newly installed Vice-President 

and wish to thank he and JoAnn for 

volunteering.  We look forward to 

“lots of fun in 2024.” 

Hands Across the Border 60yrs will be 

in Helena, MT in 2024.  We will be 

featuring the many fun activities 

offered in Helena over the next few 

months.  This month we start with 

the “Quilters’ Run.”   If you are a 

quilter, you could make a run of it and 

visit Creative Stitches, Prickly Pear 

Shop, Longarm Quilting, Sewing 

Place, Bell Quilts, Montana Maker,  

 

 

and even run to the Birdseye 

Mercantile in Avon.  Wow, you will be 

exhausted.  And we have a solution.  

The Broadwater Hot Baths are just a 

few miles from the Fairgrounds.  They 

are open in the summer until 

10:00pm.  They have a bar that you 

can wade up to and get a drink.  It is 

all lit up with twinkly lights.  It is a fun 

place to relax.  Next newsletter we 

will feature the Brewery Run. 

We will not publish a December 

Newsletter! 

Yours truly, Pam, and Sue 
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DON’T GET TAKEN IN BY 

SCAMMERS 

Our leadership and members have 

been targeted by scammers.  The 

Montana Airstream Club will not ask 

our members to purchase anything 

on behalf of its officers such as gift 

cards, etc.  If you receive such a 

request report it the Club Presidents.  

These email requests are from 

scammers and should be deleted. 

 

ALL MEMBER 

RENEWAL DATE! 

This is a reminder that all members 

renewal date is December 31, 2023. 

 

(Save the Date) 

RALLY SCHEDULE 

 

LUNCHEON CANCELLED: So sorry!!! 

Big conflict and Jerry and Sue cannot 

host the December Luncheon---

Happy Holidays to all and hopefully a 

later date may be set. 

We would like to schedule Luncheons 

in different statewide locations, so let 

Pam or Sue know if you could host a 

luncheon and we will get the word 

out. 
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Montana Airstream Club Spring 

Dust-Off and Rally, May 16-20, Miles 

City Bucking Horse Sale. The club has 

10 spots reserved at the Miles City 

KOA and these sites have already 

been filled but we are on the KOA 

waiting list in case sites become 

available . . . . so let us know if you 

want to be placed on our waiting list.  

The Thursday, May 16th kick-off 

concert will feature “Josh Turner” 

and a limited number of tickets go 

on sale November 24, 2023.  If you 

plan to attend this concert you may 

get more information and purchase 

tickets at: buckinghorsesale.com .  

 

Butte Folk (Music) Festival, July 12-

14, Butte, MT.  

Butte KOA will start booking 

reservations December 1, 2023. The 

campground fills up fast during this 

festival so if you plan to go book early 

and advise you are with the Montana 

Airstream Club. 

 

Red Ants Pants, July 25-28, White 

Sulfur Springs, MT.  

Contact Rande and JoAnn Farrow if 

you plan to attend this festival and if 

you want to dry camp with them at 

the music venue OR notifiy Rande or 

Joann by December 1st if you would 

like to be placed on a waiting list to 

camp instead at the Conestoga RV 

Park in White Sulfur Springs. Rande 

and JoAnn need firm numbers of folks 

that have a strong interest in camping 

at the Conestoga RV Park so if sites 

become available reservations may 

be booked on short notice.  

rande1216@hotmail.com 
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Longmire Days – date to be 

determined, could be July, could be 

August – we will keep you posted. 

 

Fiddlers’ Picnic Rally, August 5-6, 

Livingston, MT.   

 

Region 10 Rally – Coeur d’Alene, 

Idaho, May 8 – May 12th.   

Region 10 Rallies can be viewed on 

the Airstreamclub.org website by 

going to the Events tab and input 

“from” and “to” dates, and then click 

on Region 10 from the drop down list 

and then you can see all the events 

scheduled in Region 10. 

Airstreamclub.org has a public view 

and a member’s view.  Even if you 

have not set up your members 

account, public information is 

available on the website. 

We have been asked how to get to 

the Montana website.  There are two 

ways.  Here is the web address:  

Airstreamclub.org/Montana or go to 

Airstreamclub.org. At the three 

horizontal lines also known as a 

hamburger, hit explore, then scroll 

down to Montana Club. 

 

CLASSIFIED SECTION: 

Do you have anything Airstreamish or 

Airstream useful for sale?  Let Pam or 

Sue know.  
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